
  
  

MINUTES 
Faculty Senate Academic Affairs 

 December 21, 2004   3:30 pm   K-State Union,  Room 204 
 
Present:  Erickson, Fairchild, Hedrick, Lehew, Simon, Stewart, Stokes, Trussell 
Absent:  Ackerman, Marr, Reynolds, Thompson, Turnley 
Visitors:  Patricia Marsh, Jackie Spears 
 
I.    Call to Order 
  

Under item VII B. 2. the following change was made to the second sentence:  “They currently have no 
governing written guidelines for the University Library Committee.” 
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Hedrick commented that the logic makes sense on giving a warning to the student and then compiling the lists, 
but is concerned about the lists not getting to the instructor.  Stewart informed the committee that the CAPP 
meeting with LASER had just happened prior to this meeting.  He learned that faculty will definitely have 
access to the lists.  Stewart also brought out that in the meeting it was recommended that all colleges should 
begin cleaning up their pre-requisites.  This will help in the smooth transition to a new system such as LASER.  
 
Dr. Spears will draft a letter to CAPP and the LASER 


